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Dear Sir Arthur Currie:

Your communication of May 12th, outlining 
the proposed arrangements for the establishment of 
a Chair in Chemical Engineering at McGill University 
was submitted to our Executive Council at a meeting 
held here yesterday and received their approval.

The Secretary was directed to advise you 
that the Association will be pleased to enter into 
the proposed arrangement with McGill University 
the basis set forth in your letter and that our mem­
bers look forward to good results accruing therefrom.

We take it that McGill will proceed 
to negotiate with Dr. B jarne Johnsen and will advise 
us in due course as to the appointment as well as to 
the time and manner in which payments of our annual 
contributions should be made.
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In respect to your suggestion that the 
Association appoint a small committee to sit with a 
University committee to consider matters pertaining 
, ? the work of the Department, I am authorized to say 
tnat this will be most agreeable to the Association 
and that such a committee will be named by us in due 
course.

1

Yours very truly, 
CANADIAN PULP & PAPER SSOCIATION
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